Community Listening Sessions on Housing Affordability

The Planning Commission will host two community listening sessions on housing affordability in early May. The first session will be held on Saturday, May 5th, from 3-4:30pm, in the Marion Cross School multi-purpose room. The second session will be held on May 10, from 7-8:30pm in the multi-purpose room at Tracy Hall. The same meeting will be conducted at two different times to encourage as many townspeople as possible to attend. The purpose of the listening sessions is to learn more about the views of Norwich residents concerning the affordability of housing in Norwich. This will help inform the development of a proposed housing strategy for the town. These informal meetings will also provide an opportunity for residents to raise ideas for potential solutions and questions they would like to see addressed as the process moves forward.